
                                           ANNUAL LITERARY EVENING 

 

The Annual Literary Evening is really the launch of the Alumni’s year of activities. Even though 
the Winter Party is held in January it is considered by many to be part of the previous year’s 
Christmas celebrations. 
 
The Literary Evening is the brainchild of Loraine Jackson, a librarian and educator by 
profession. It is an opportunity for all to participate in and share the rich history of the body of 
literature that was the signature of the school system in Barbados. 
 
The event is held at the Church of St Andrew where the room setting, configuration and 
ambience evoke memories of a more genteel era of afternoon tea and lush gardens. 
 
The audience get an opportunity to read and recite poetry and prose and share why these 
particular passages have meaning in their lives. It is truly remarkable when someone is able to 
recite a poem from memory that they have learned some fifty/sixty years ago. 
 
New authors are encouraged to share their work at this event. 
The evening concludes with light refreshments and fellowship. 
 

                                              


